
Please welcome to our town Hamed Bakir, formerly with the World Health
Organization, and Mousa Ishaq, chair of the Burlington-Bethlehem-Arad Sister City
Program. They will speak about Palestine, their homeland. They will help us to
better understand the apartheid system and genocide happening in the occupied
Palestinian territories, why it is happening and what everyone can-and must-do to
stop it. Henry Nichols of Thetford will moderate questions and answers as well as
present the Thetford Apartheid Free Community 2025 town meeting resolution
campaign.        12/14/24 ZOOM link       For more information and zoom link to
your email please contact Duncan Nichols duncandnichols@gmail.com

Share a Pot Luck Dessert
or just bring your appetite!
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